
TWO RIVERS GALLERY 

ROCKY REACH DAM 

VISIT 

Two Rivers Gallery Board says goodbye 

 

 

 

An inviting entrance to what will be a total remodel  

of the dam’s Visitor Center coming in 2020/21. 

Two Rivers Gallery board came to take a last look 

at some of the artwork by Walter Graham. 

 

 

 

Two Rivers Gallery Board met with Debbie Gallaher, PUD Education & Outreach 

and Visitor Services Manager.  Debbie described a new interactive center 

where children can learn by doing. 

 

 

 

This historic painting is one of about a dozen (4’X5’) oil paintings  
telling the story of the Columbia River that will be removed.   

Perhaps some will be given to the Wenatchee Museum. 
 

 



 

This is Miss P.  Thanks, Carole, for sharing. 

 

 

Denise, Carole and Adele took in the 16x35 painting  

“Horsepower,” that will be mothballed. 

 

 

 

Denise Marker gets a last look at the painting  

her uncle Walter Graham painted. 

 

 

“Horsepower" has been at the dam’s visitor center for 57 years. 

Perhaps it will find a new home where the public can enjoy Wenatchee’s 

most beloved work of art. 

 



 

This is a second Graham mural. It will remain in place. 

 

 

 

 

The Washington map that lights up Columbia River dams will be placed downstairs 

near the new entrance for those taking hard hat tours of the powerhouse. 

Russ pushed the buttons to light up Wenatchee. 

 

 

 

 


